MEMORANDUM

McGILL UNIVERSITY
REGISTRAR'S OFFICE

26th January 1937

To The Principal

Colonial Service

I have received an application for a Colonial Agricultural Scholarship from H.W.T. Webb, a fourth year student in Agriculture at Macdonald College. He has named one referee who lives in England so that his papers will not be ready for three weeks or so.

The interviewing committee for our last candidate was the Principal, Dean Brittain, Dean Fleming, and myself. I think we might continue to act.

Since we interviewed Dr. Fisk who was appointed to the Colonial Medical Service last May, I have had requests from the Colonial Office for information concerning nine or ten applicants, no longer in Montreal, who are either graduates or past students of the University and have obtained and sent this to London.

V. K. Latth End.